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You’re Invited to Vote

- For Town Clock Medallion

The Town Clock Restoration contest for
a design for a fund-raising medallion has
resulted in three finalists, it has been an-

- nounced.

They are: Thomas Smith of Felton, Ker-
mit Darrow and P. J. Branum both of San-
ta Cruz.

The public is to have the final choice as
to winner and the two runners up, an-

nounced Joyce Penny Strong who is in

charge of the contest.

(Citizens are asked to vote by writing
Oheir choice for first, second and third
Place on a piece of paper and mailing it to
Mrs. Strong at 115 Sylvar Street, Santa

95060. They also. may vote by stop-

ping #n at the Santa Cruz Central Librarv

.where \there will be a display of the three-

top designs and ballots available for voting.
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Deadline for voting is July 19, 1975. First
place winner will receive $25 in cash, a
bronze medailion and a $20 gift certificate
from Lenz Arts.

The two runners,up will each receive a
$10 gift certificate donated by Palace
Stationers and Eastside Paint and
Wallpaper. :

The contest is the kick-off event in a
year-long campaign to raise money and
spur interest in the Town Clock restoration
project on a site approved by the city, at
the lower Plaza. July 1976 is the target date
for completion.

Spearheading the clock project is the
Citizens Committee for Community Im-
provement, with Robert Darrow as chair-
man,
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